Heyworth Public Library District
Reciprocal User Fee
FY 2024 - 2025

General Mathematical Formula

Using this method, the local library should divide the library income from local property
tax sources or its equivalent (excluding income from State and federal funds) by the
local population to determine the cost of service per capita. The library should multiply
the per capita figure by the average number of persons per household in the
community to obtain the average cost per household on which to base a fee for a non-
resident family card. The most recent federal census information available shall be
used to determine population and average household size.

Recommended for Fiscal Year 2024-2025:
Reciprocal User Fee $122.00 to begin July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025
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